
 

Example AA Teamworks SCITT Timetable  
 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Stage 

1 
 

 Professional Learning 
session 

Professional Learning 
session 

Professional Learning 
session   

Professional Learning 
session   

Foundation 

Professional Learning 
session   

Professional Learning 
session   

Professional Learning 
session   

Professional Learning 
session   

2 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

Professional Learning 
session   

PGCE day 1 Professional Learning 
session   

Professional Learning 
session   

Professional Learning 
session   

Professional Learning 
session   

3 
 

ITaP Week 1: 
 

4 
 

Professional Learning 
session   
 

Start of Placement A 
 

School A School A School A 

Professional Learning 
session   

5 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School A School A School A School A 

Professional Learning 
session 

6 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School A School A School A School A 

Professional Learning 
session   

7 
 

PCGE day 2 
 

School A School A School A School A 



 

8 
 

ITaP Week 2: 
 
 

9 
 

Reading Week 

10 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School A School A School A School A 

Professional Learning 
session   

11 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School A School A School A School A 

Professional Learning 
session   

12 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School A School A School A School A 

Professional Learning 
session   

13 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School A School A School A School A 

14 
 

PGCE day 3 School A School A School A School A 

15 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School A School A School A School A 

16 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School A School A School A School A 

Assessment Day 

Christmas Break 

17 
 

Professional Learning 
session 

Professional Learning 
session   

Professional Learning 
session   

Professional Learning 
session   

Professional Learning 
session   

Developing 
 
 Professional Learning 

session   
Professional Learning 
session   

Professional Learning 
session   

Professional Learning 
session   

18 
 

ITaP Week 3: 
 



 

19 
 

PGCE day 1 
 

School B School B School B School B 

20 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School B School B School B School B 

21 
 

ITaP Week 4: 
 

22 
 

PGCE day 2 
 

School B School B School B School B 

23 
 

Reading Week 

24 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School B School B School B School B 

Professional Learning 
session   

25 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School B School B School B School B 

Professional Learning 
session   

26 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School B School B School B School B 

Professional Learning 
session   

27 
 

PGCE day 3 School B School B School B School B 

28 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School B School B School B School B 

Professional Learning 
session   

29 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School B School B School B School B 

Professional Learning 
session   

Easter Break 



 

30 
 

Bank Holiday School B School B School B School B Embedding 
 
 31 

 
Professional Learning 
session   

School B School B School B School B 

Professional Learning 
session   

32 
 

Bank Holiday School B School B School B School B 

33 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School B School B School B School B 

Professional Learning 
session   

34 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School B School B School B School B 

Professional Learning 
session   

35 
 

Reading Week 

36 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School B School B School B School B 

37 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School B School B School B School B 

38 
 

Professional Learning 
session   

School B School B School B School B 

Professional Learning 
session   

39 
 

School B School B School B School B School B 
 

40 
 

School B School B School B Final Assessment Final Assessment 

 
 

Preparation for ECF Preparation for ECF Preparation for ECF Preparation for ECF Exam Board 

 
 

Preparation for ECF Preparation for ECF Preparation for ECF Preparation for ECF Preparation for ECF 
End of School Term 



 
 

 

Additional Offer  

Assessment Activity  

 

Area  

Behaviour Management  

Pedagogy  

Curriculum  

Assessment  

Professional Behaviours  

 


